
Your Teacher, 

Miss Sica 

 acsica@cbsd.org 

 

 

Hello Third Graders,                                                                     August 2022 

 I hope that you are having a great summer and that you are also 
getting ready for an exciting new school year.  I know I am really looking 
forward to meeting all of you! We are going to have a lot of fun learning 
new things together. 

Let me tell you a little bit about myself. I grew up in nearby 
Buckingham and graduated from Central Bucks High 
School East. I then graduated from Millersville U0 612 7i6Fl8t6h762 7i6he 


